
September 22 2023 

Hello James Mowat Families, 

We had a beau�ful day today for our School-wide Terry Fox run and students were excited to par�cipate 
in the walk/run. A huge thank you to all the students and families who donated to this very worthy 
cause. 

Next week we will recognize the importance and symbolism of the Na�onal Day for Truth and 
Reconcilia�on (NDTR) and Orange Shirt Day (September 30th), including at Circles and with a school wide 
ac�vity. James Mowat will observe the day on Friday, September 29th and we encourage all staff and 
students to wear an orange shirt to school. 

School Photos are available for viewing and ordering through the Lifetouch website mylifetouch.ca. To 
view/order you will need your child's student ID number (available on your PowerSchool Parent Portal). 

Our first Parent Council and Parent Advisory Associa�on mee�ngs of the year will be held on Monday, 
September 25th star�ng at 6:00pm in the library. These are the annual general mee�ngs and elec�ons for 
execu�ve posi�ons will take place. We encourage all parents/guardians to atend. 

Have a great weekend! 

James Mowat Elementary 

 

 

http://www.mylifetouch.ca/
https://powerschool.eips.ca/public/home.html

